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             Here is an update that provides us all with the detail around back to on-site learning. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

This is probably not what we wanted to hear but compared to our friends and relatives in 
Melbourne, we are doing alright. 
 
For some families this might be somewhat frustrating, I can certainly understand that and 
sympathise with each. At school here we welcome an increasing number of children. Please 
continue to be patient, our school has COVID Guidelines to follow, our staff each have their  
own situation to manage which includes work, family, home learning and a home to manage. 
 
I ask you not to ask for on-site supervision of your child/ren if care can be provided.  
 
Look after yourself, look after your family and friends and we’ll be back together very soon. 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Bulletin—Week 9 of Term 3, 7th September 2020 
 

  Weeks 9 & 10 of Term 3  
Monday September 7 through to Friday September 18                                                                                                                                              

Our period of Remote and Flexible Learning continues.  
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

Term 3 Holidays 
Monday September 21 through to Friday October 2                                                                                                                                         

 
 
 
 

 
 

         Live Life To The Fullest In Christ 

  

                 Paul Arnel 

         ST. JOSEPH’S SCHOOL 

               16 Tocumwal Rd, Numurkah, 3636. 
                           Phone: 03 5862 1804 
                             Fax: 03 5862 2768 
          E-mail: parne@sjnumurkah.catholic.edu.au  

Website : www3.sjnumurkah.catholic.edu.au 
 

  Week 1 of Term 4  
Monday October 5 through to Friday October 9                                                                                                                                              

Our period of Remote and Flexible Learning continues.  
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

Week 2 of Term 4  
All children back Monday, October 12 : Prep to Year 6 ( No staggered start ) 
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